NEVADA ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC SAFETY OFFICERS |
CWA - Local 9110 AFL-CIO

July 23,2020

Nadin Cutter, Esq.

6787 West Tropicana, Ave.
Suites 268 & 270

Las Vegas, NV 89103

Re:  Endorsement for District Court, Family Division — Dept. T
Dear Ms. Cutter:

The Nevada Association of Public Safety Officers (NAPSO) represents law enforcement and other

public safety personnel throughout the state of Nevada. Our current membership includes police

officers, sheriffs' deputies, corrections officers, state law enforcement officers, juvenile and adult

probation officers and parole officers, and others, all from among nearly 20 separate Associations.

We are affiliated with the Communications Workers of America (CWA) as Local 9110, AFL-CIO |
and we hold the executive seat representing law enforcement with the Nevada State AFL-CIO. |
We are also proud members of the Nevada Law Enforcement Coalition, representing thousands of '\
Nevada law enforcement officers for their endorsement and lobbying needs.

Please be advised that NAPSO and the Nevada Law Enforcement Coalition are privileged and
honored to extend to you our endorsement for the position of District Court, Family Division -
Dept. T.

Our endorsement is based upon your dedication to the principles of public safety and your support
for our common goals of fair and ethical justice for those who appear before you, respect for law
enforcement in the judicial process, and fiscal responsibility to our communities.

Please accept this endorsement with pride and know that the statewide membership of NAPSO
and the Nevada Law Enforcement Coalition remains ready to assist you with your efforts in
supporting our common goals.

Respectfully,

NEVADA ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC SAFETY OFFICERS

Richard P. McCann, J.D.
Executive Director
Representative of Nevada Law Enforcement Coalition




